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MONDAY, 14 APRIL – The Housewives and Women Staff Club

(KESUMBA) of Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS) is actively coordinating
various activities.

According to KESUMBA Bureau of Communications and Information,
Nurul Izza Nordin; a friendly match between UMS and the Navy Family

Welfare Body (BAKAT Laut) will be held at the Royal Malaysian Naval
Base (TLDM) Sepanggar on 19 April.

Speaking in a statement, she said that the friendly match was a continuation

to the courtesy call made recently in March.

It is also to foster bilateral relationship between KESUMBA and BAKAT

Laut besides promoting closer rapport between clubs.

“The training has been done since early April. A total of 50 KESUMBA
members are committed in their trainings to ensure a stiff competition to the

BAKAT Laut team,” she said in the statement.

A total of four events will be contested namely netball, volleyball, futsal and deck hockey. The team will be headed by

KESUMBA Chief Bureau of Sports, Social and Recreation; Dr. Dayang Maryama Ag. Daud. – SS (fl)
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